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The Missouri SMP (Senior Medicare Patrol) wants to remind you that you should rely on your primary care physician for guidance about what medical tests and screenings you should undergo.
For decades, private companies have been using flyers, direct mail letters, newspaper ads and TV commercials to convince people to pay $150 or more for “potentially life-saving screenings.”
The tests listed in this so-called direct-to-consumer advertising assess the risk for ailments such as strokes and aneurysms. These companies often set up in church parking lots or basements and move from city to city quickly. The price sounds like a bargain, right?
Not so much. While these tests may detect some medical problems, the SMP recommends that you ask your primary care physician whether your medical circumstances call for such exams. If you have symptoms that lead you to think your health is at risk, the best person to assess that is your family doctor.
Most insurance, including Medicare, will NOT cover screenings from mobile services. However, Medicare does cover MANY preventive benefits that detect cancer, heart disease and other life-threatening conditions. Many of these preventive services are covered at 100 percent without a deductible or co-pay. Ask your doctor what’s right for you. Your physician can order the tests and set you up with a specialist to perform the further exams. The specialist can report back to your primary care doctor. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Having a network of local primary care physicians and specialists taking care of your medical needs goes a long way toward getting coordinated care that’s best for you and covered by insurance. If you suspect Medicare fraud, errors or abuse, call the hotline at 1-888-515-6565. If you want to become a volunteer team member, give us a call at the same number. 
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